
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 12:36 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift Received 
 

Steve & Reshma, 
 
Today we received an gift from Edible Arrangements (see contact info below). We have not had 
any meetings with or requests from the company. I have made a best faith effort to look up the 
price for their Holiday Sample Tray, but was unable to find that arrangement on their website. 
Similar trays on the website are priced at $49.99 and a 15% discount is advertised. Attached to 
the tray was a card soliciting our office to consider them for our business and holiday party 
needs. We accepted the gift on behalf of the City. Please let me know if you need any more 
information. 
 
Edible Arrangements 
1212 W Taylor St. 
Chicago, IL 60607 
312.421.5440 
 
Carlos Díaz 
Aldermanic Aide to 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 
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